
 
 
 

TO ALL MEMBERS OF THE 
FLORIDA ASSOCIATION OF NATIONAL SQUARE DANCE CAMPERS  

FANSDC 
SQUARE WHEELS ** STRAWBERRY TRAVELERS ** ROAD RUNNERS 

 
As of this year’s camporee in October the current board of directors will have completed 

four years in their respective office. 
According to our by-laws four years is the maximum that a person or persons can serve in 

any one office. 
 

Debbie and Wayne Miller, our current treasurers, have agreed to assume the Presidency. 
Therefore, we need for someone to cover the positions of vice president,  

secretary and treasurer. The term of office for these positions is one year but, 
of course, you could always volunteer for additional years if you feel so inclined. 

 
If you would be willing to assume the responsibility for either of these positions 

please let me know as soon as possible. 
 

Job descriptions for each of these positions are listed in the by-laws which can be 
viewed on our website – fansdc.net. 

 
Thank you very much for considering the opportunity to serve 

our organization in one of these positions. 
 

Bob Rosenthal, President 
FANSDC 

 
If you have any questions you can contact me at 386-365-7136 

or rar123@comcast.net  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


